








Ms Shackels informed on significant benefits in obtaining qualifications through colleges 
of further and higher education. She spoke to smaller class sizes and higher levels of 
pastoral care creating a learning environment for students to develop increased 
maturity. 

A11. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

None to report. 

A12. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Education Committee is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 
30 May 2023 at 18.30 in the Portadown campus. 

The meeting concluded at 19.41. 
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